Dear Professor:

We are asking for your assistance in accommodating a student with a disability enrolled in your class.  This student qualifies for the assistance of a note taker to take notes in your class. We find the best way to locate a note taker is for the student and professor to work together.  Since SSD does not have access to class listservs, your assistance is greatly appreciated.  Please read the ad below to the class to alert your students that SSD is seeking a note taker for your class.  And post the ad via e-mail or black board (if you require an electronic version, please e-mail ssd@northwestern.edu).  To ensure that the student does not fall behind, please inform your students of SSD’s need for a note taker, by the next class meeting if possible.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact SSD via email or at 847/467-5530.
  
Thank you for your help. 

The SSD Team

SSD Note Taker AD


A student registered with Services for Students with Disabilities (SSD) requires the assistance of a student note taker for this class.  SSD will pay note takers $100.00 per course for a complete set of legible, well-formatted notes. Any student who is interested in the position should submit a two-page sample of his or her notes to the SSD office within the next week. SSD is located at 601 University Place, on the ground floor of Scott Hall.  Please include your name, email address, the class name, the number and section of the class, and the professor and TA's name at the top of your notes.  A SSD staff member will contact you if you have been hired.  

